

DIRECTIVE MEMORANDUM

FROM: VIRGINIA MOOSE ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE BOARD OF OFFICERS

DATE OF DIRECTIVE: APRIL 27,2019

SUBJECT: Consideration for Nomination for the Virginia Moose Association Executive Board of Officers

To be considered for nomination, a candidate for the elected office that is to be filled will submit in writing to the Association Secretary no later than August 1st of each year the following information:

- Candidate's name and office for which he wishes to be nominated.
- Briefly no more than one page, the candidate's Moose Leadership history.
- The name of the person who will read the candidate's Moose Leadership history to place his name in nomination.
- Be a member in good standing in his own Lodge.
- Be responsible for making sure that his Lodge is in good standing with Moose International and the Association; that his Lodge is current with its payment of Moose International and Association and has been represented at the Association's Mid- Year Conference and at the Annual Convention.
- **All nominees for the Executive Board of Officers must be a Past Governor of the Order and a Past District President.
- **The nominee for Treasurer of the Association will be selected from a rotation basis from the member's primary lodge.
- **The nominee for President of the Association must have served at least one year on the Executive Board of the Association, and may not have previously served as President of the Association.

Posted: 5/1/2019